
City of Oregon City
Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes of April 25, 2005

Attendance

PRAC members: Shawn Dachtler, Martha Sumption, Beth Park, Dan Kromer, Havan Jones,
Doug Neeley, Lisa Wright-Wilson, Bill Woods, Peter Winstead
Staff: Scott Archer, Community Services Director; Jim Row, Recreation Manager; Larry Potter,
Parks & Cemetery Operations Manager

Regular Meeting Minutes

1. The regular meeting was called to order by Chair Shawn Dachtler at 6:00 P.M.

2. Minutes of the March 28, 2005 regular meeting were approved as submitted.

3. No citizen comments

4. Old Business
a. The PRAC members discussed the proposal to rename Senior Citizens Park.

Doug Neeley suggested the concept of McLoughlin Plaza since John McLoughlin
originally deeded the property which is now the Library Park. The plaza would
cover the entire area including Library Park and Senior Citizens Park. Neeley
suggested that the park naming committee could promote this plaza idea. PRAC
supported initiating the park naming committee process to address the renaming
of Senior Citizens Park. Three members of PRAC were selected to serve on the
naming committee: Beth Park, Dan Kromer, and Bill Woods. Havan Jones was
selected as the alternate. Scott Archer will schedule a meeting date and location
for the committee and communicate with committee members.

b. Scott Archer suggested the park tour date requested by PRAC members be
scheduled for May 9 at 4:00 P.M. PRAC confirmed this meeting date. Archer
will make all transportation and logistical arrangements. A light dinner will be
provided.

5. Meeting adjourned to Volunteer Recognition and Dessert event at approximately 7:00
P.M.

Minutes submitted by,
Scott Archer, Community Services Director


